
Several times during the hearings, Pembina people have answered questions of safety and 
environmental impacts with the glib answer, "Those details will be worked out with the Port of 
Portland, our Landlord."  Frankly, that scares me. 
 
Pembina and their landlord had already worked out a deal behind closed doors. It would have been an 
accomplished fact if it had not been for the inconvenience of a zoning regulation and the necessity of 
bringing it out into the open before you folks.  
 
The "Landlord" of this project is the people of our city and the Port of Portland has shown repeatedly 
that it does not represent us, but enjoys very cozy relations with powerful special interests like 
Pembina. , So I asking the Commission to represent the people of Portland and turn down the propane 
terminal. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Craig Heverly 
4814 SE 30th Ave. #131 
Portland, OR 97202 
 


